AIRPORT BOARD MINUTES
DATE 11-5-18   TIME: 8:00 PM    LOCATION: AIRPORT PILOTS LOUNGE

PRESENT: Don Jordan, Pat Gardiner, Bob Blanford, Jay Wages, Mark Weber
GUESTS: Trey Dale T-O engineers; Bill Burkland and Rick Donaldson, RPA; and local pilot Kip Bonar.
MANAGER: Dave Parker




Approved

HANGERS
Nevin Miller hanger lease has been renewed for one year. The Loosemore hanger has been renewed for 15 years.
Rick Durden’s hanger is nearing finish and has been reinforced according to Don Jordan’s recommendations.
Have collected infrastructure payments for Durden and Pawnell hangers, $2000 each.  To be used for utilities on the next hanger row.  
Kambiz Kamiab is interested in hanger site D1.

Pawnell hanger construction is started.

MASTER PLAN update public meeting was well presented between 6 and 8 pm this evening by Rick and Bill (RPA) with about 25 in attendance.  Several adjacent landowner questions and general pilot operation questions, all seem satisfied with answers and progress.
Dave also met with the FAA on Master Plan while he was in Helena at the Managers Meeting.  

RPA has submitted a couple proposals for the no grant match money from the FAA. (includes snow removal equipment up through pavement and extension to try to meet the FAA criteria) Very high application rate, so we have a very small chance of qualifying. 
With the current need for snow removal equipment – we should purchase the equipment ASAP using non primary entitlement money.  Some discussion of possibility of taking over the 3 mile fire dept building for snow plow storage – if 3 mile can find a suitable location to build.  We talked about possibility of former Dinning property being a consideration for the Fire Dept. The Board will plan to look at the building during the next Airport Board Meeting.
The terminal building septic system has three breaks in the 4” drain under the slab.  Dave is investigating options for repair.  KGT has a machine that may be able to replace the pipe.
Forest Service made payment of $2762.60 for fire fighting activities on the Airport and fuel flowage for a little over 3000 gallons.  Dave submitted the final payment package yesterday.
Fuel sales  Jet A  1182 gal     100 LL 2932 gal

Meeting Adjourned 9 pm 
Next host: Dave Parker
